PROVIDENCE COLLEGE
PROVIDENCE, RHODE ISLAND 02918-0001

Phillips Memorial Library
Archives

May 26, 1998

Mr. George Fisher

Dear Mr. Fisher:

Professor Deasy has been keeping me informed of the progress of the plans for the ASTP Reunion. He is
very enthused about the program.

He has been passing on to me some of the photographs and mementos sent by Dr. Madson and yourself.
On behalf of Providence College, I want to add my thanks for all your hard work with this. I am especially pleased
to have anything regarding Guzman (now Martin) Hall. We had quite a few photographs of Aquinas Hall during
the life of the Program, but no photographs of Guzman. I hope you have a map of the campus before you arrive,
for you will barely recognize the place.

With best wishes for a successful and happy gathering, I am

Sincerely Yours,

~ Jane M. Jackson
Director of Archives

cc.: Robert Deasy
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